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My name is Diane Blessing and I am writing in opposition to HB51. I 
have lived in Stark County, Ohio my entire life. I am 65 years old and have 
voted in every election since I was 18. I was employed by the court system 
for over 25 years. I have witnessed the fear that victims of violent crimes 
have to live with, this bill gives shelter to the criminals when we should be 
helping victims of domestic violence who have an uphill battle even as it 
stand right now. 
    The injustice we are witnessing right now with our current Ohio 
legislators passing bills that are weakening the safety of the citizens of this 
state, is extremely concerning to me. 
     Please vote NO on HB51. 
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